
For more info, contact Cathy Gleason, Turnagain Community Council President, at 248-0442, tccpresident@yahoo.com

Assembly Contact Information:
Chris Birch 346-3265 BirchC@muni.org

Harriet Drummond 279-7763 HarrietDrummond@alaska.com Debbie Ossiander 529-6356 OssianderDA@muni.org

Patrick Flynn 278-8462 FlynnPP@muni.org Bill Starr 350-5481 StarrWE@muni.org

Elvi Gray-Jackson 343-4118 Gray-JacksonE@muni.org Dick Traini 250-6832 TrainiD@muni.org

Ernie Hall 343-4115 HallE@muni.org Adam Trombley 830-0378 TrombleyAR@muni.org

Paul Honeman 947-0500 HonemanPS@muni.org Jennifer Johnston 346-1087 JohnstonJ@muni.org

AIRPORT’S
‘Coastal

   Trail’

OUR
Coastal Trail

Take Action Now to Protect
the Coastal Trail!

   The Assembly will have a work

session on the West Anchorage

District Plan July 6th. The WADP will

be on their meeting agenda July 10th.

The Anchorage Assembly needs to hear from YOU to
protect Pt. Woronzof Park and the EXISTING Coastal Trail

from a proposed land swap with the Airport.

You can email all Assembly Members at wwmas@muni.orgYou can email all Assembly Members at wwmas@muni.orgYou can email all Assembly Members at wwmas@muni.orgYou can email all Assembly Members at wwmas@muni.orgYou can email all Assembly Members at wwmas@muni.org

Email and/or call Assembly Members by July 10th* and tell them to DELETE the
recommendation for a “Comprehensive Land Exchange” with the Airport and
SUPPORT permanent protection of Pt. Woronzof Park and the EXISTING Coastal Trail
in the WEST ANCHORAGE DISTRICT PLAN.

*


